PlanningAlias

From: Hunter Zandee

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 1:49 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearing 3040 Kilpatrick Ave
Hello,

I am in full support to approve phase 3 of 3040 Kilpatrick Ave. It brings affordable housing options to the city of Comox.
This will help with the current housing crisis, and it is a place | would like to live.

Thank you,
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